
VIRTUAL CHRISTMAS 
CAROL SERVICE

2020

12 midday, Wednesday 16 December
(recording available to view thereafter)

We’re not letting a pandemic stand 
in the way of hosting our annual 
Christmas carol service! 

Join us online from the comfort of your 
home to share in some Christmas spirit, 
give thanks and celebrate seafarers, the 
Santas of the Sea. 

Enjoy carols and a Christmas message 
from All Hallows by the Tower Church, 
along with prayers, readings and 
messages from seafarers and chaplains 
all around the world. 
 
The service will go live at midday on 
Wednesday 16 December, but will be 
available for you to view anytime after. 

SIMPLY GO TO: 
www.sailors-society.org/christmas-2020

and come join in the joy of Christmas!
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